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Statement on Housing and Equity 
 
The City of Piedmont is dedicated to ensuring that our town is anti-racist, inclusive and 
embracing of the East Bay’s diversity. In light of a recent real estate advertisement that contained 
implicitly racist language, the City of Piedmont wants to reiterate our shared values in support of 
equity and justice. Righting past wrongs includes acknowledging historical racism in Piedmont 
and continually reevaluating existing systems and practices. 
 
To ensure that Piedmont better reflects this diversity, the city is planning to convene a 
community dialogue in early 2022. Invitees will include the Piedmont Racial Equity Campaign 
(PREC), the Piedmont Anti-Racism and Diversity Committee (PADC), local realtors, housing 
activists, and leaders from diverse groups in Alameda County. Promoting a discussion among 
these groups is an important step toward building a more welcoming and inclusive city. 
 
“The community needs to come together and talk about housing in Piedmont. For too long, 
families of color were made to feel unwelcome in town. I want to believe those days are long 
gone,” said Mayor Teddy King. “One of the best parts of living in the Bay Area is all of the 
richly diverse communities in our region. Let’s make sure we embrace this diversity -- not shut 
anyone out.” 
 
In August 2020, the Piedmont City Council passed Resolution 60-2020 which states the City’s 
unequivocal rejection of racism and commits the city to “… review and revise its policies, 
procedures, ordinances, values, goals, and missions through an anti-racism lens to foster an 
unbiased and inclusive environment that is free of discrimination, harassment, and negative 
stereotyping toward any person or group.” 
 
Piedmont is putting this resolution into action to make our community a more fair and equitable 
place to live, learn, recreate and thrive. The proposed dialogue will be a step in that direction. 
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